
>>> Ken Celli 3/30/2009 10:45 AM >>> 
TO THE PARTIES: 
 
Please provide to the Committee your responses to the March 18, 2009 letter from Gary Erbeck, 
Director of the County of San Diego Department of Environmental Health, Land and Quality 
Division.  According to Mr. Erbeck, the county will not grant an Onsite Water Treatment 
Systems permit for this project as required in Condition of Certification Soils and Water-9. 
Please address all the concerns in Mr. Erbecks letter to the Hearing Advisor before Thursday, 
April 2, 2009 at 3:00 p.m via e-mail. Also, please indicate whether, as a result of information in 
the Countys letter,  the Commissions consideration of the Orange Grove PMPD should be 
removed from the April 8, 2009 Business Meeting agenda. 
 
 
 
Kenneth D. Celli 
Hearing Advisor II 
California Energy Commission 
Hearing Office 
1516 9th Street, MS 9 
Sacramento CA 95814-5512 
(916) 651-8893 
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